
 

 
EA1617-01 

Tlicho All-season Road 
 
 
August 16, 2016 
 

Note to File 
 

 
To: Distribution list 
 

Re: EA1617-01, Tlicho All-season Road, meeting between ECCC and 
Review Board staff 

 

On August 16, 2016, Review Board staff met with Environment and Climate Change Canada 
(ECCC) staff to discuss expertise on the topic of caribou and Review Board expectations 
during this environmental assessment process.  Staff present: 

Melissa Pinto, ECCC    Ruari Carthew, Review Board   
Myra Robertson, ECCC    Chuck Hubert, Review Board 
Jean-Francois Dufour, ECCC  
 
The Review Board’s project lead for EA1617-01, the Tlicho All-season Road, is Ruari Carthew, 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer. Ruari can be reached at (867) 766-7073 or by 
email at rcarthew@reviewboard.ca.  
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